
                                                                                                                                     Raytheon Technologies 

                                                                                                                             1001 Boston Post Road, 

                                                                                                                              Marlborough, MA 01752 

 

 Federal Communications Commission,  

Authorization and Evaluation Division, 

7435 Oakland Mills Road, 

Colombia, MD21046  

 

Date: 12/1/2021 

Subject: Modification of License 

                                                            To Whom It May Concern 

We hereby request for the modification of FCC license (WM2XCL).  The adjustments were 

made only to the power values and waveforms to accommodate the operational needs of 

the radar. 

Thanks for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Azuka Anuniru 

Raytheon Technologies 

Spectrum Manager 

Azuka.anuniru@Raytheon.com 

508-490-3170 
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